
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
  
 
 

Hello Fabulous 4 Red! 
We hope that you and your family are doing well and that you have had a relaxing Easter – and 

eaten a few Easter eggs! 

We have really missed seeing you in school, missed doing all our fabulous 4 Red activities and 

missed being able to teach you! 

It does feel very strange…  

 

We are really excited about Google Classroom starting this week though! If you are able to use 

it, please send us some messages in the 4 Red classroom to say how you are doing and what you 

have been up to. 

 

Remember, lockdown can be tricky – everybody getting used to studying/working/living in a 

different way…  So, please don’t put pressure on yourselves with the home learning - the most 

important thing is that you and your family stay safe and happy  

 

                                                  From Mrs Heath and Mrs Hamerton  

 

PS Mrs Jackson and Miss Longworth also say a very BIG hello to you all! 
 
 
 
 
 

I have tried to start the day with some early morning exercise – 

either following Joe Wicks’ PE workout (exhausting!) or by going for a 

cycle ride. I have had plenty to eat as my family and I have been 

baking lots. To celebrate Easter, we painted corona eggs and I even 

helped everyone look smart by cutting their hair! I think my son was 

quite nervous as it was the first time I had attempted a fade 

haircut… Mrs Heath 

I have been doing a lot of fun activities 

with my family, such as baking! We have 

also discovered TikTok and successfully 

attempted some of the dance challenges! 

As the weather has been sunny, I have 

been spending a lot of time in our garden, 

on the trampoline and new slip n slide! I 

have re-learned how to ride a bike and 

we’ve been out riding lots! 
 

Mrs Hamerton 


